
I live at 5278 S. Kenton Way in Englewood, CO 80111
near Centennial Airport.  I have lived in this house
for 14 years.  I have noticed air traffic getting worse
and worse as the years have gone by, and quite frankly
it can get very annoying.

I know that flying directly over my neighborhood is the
shortest distance between two points for many arrivals and
departures, but I often feel that some of the pilots must
take a certain amount of joy from knowing that they are
disturbing the peace below.  I have often wondered how they
would like being disturbed at 1:00 am by loud and low-flying
aircraft (I think I know the answer).

Anyway, I am writing this note to confirm that the air traffic
in the immediate area is a problem.  I sincerely hope that
there will be enough measures taken to help abate this problem.
I think that the proposals that are being considered are a
definite step in the right direction.

Sincerely,
Gary R. Hilb
Homeowner


